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Ann Diers

From Mike Thompson dnr.state.ne.us

Sent Wednesday June 22 2005 727 AM

To Ann Diers

Cc Gayle Starr Ann Bleed

Subject Regarding the Draft Contract in your In Basket

Ann

slightly modified the draft inter-local contract from the original 2003-04 contract Basically changed the

language to reflect the facts that we have an approved GW Model and IMPs are in place Attachment was

changed slightly too Well have to do different contract for Tn-Basin have that one almost done

am also transmitting copies of the original 2003-04 MRNRD contract and the original generic Attachment for

comparison Roger wants us to wrap this up fairly quickly since the current contracts expire at the end of the

month

Thanks

Mike

Mike Thompson
Natural Resources Specialist

301 Centennial Mall South

4th Floor State Office Building

Lincoln NE 68509-4676

402 471-1026

rnthornpson@dnr.state.ne us

www.dnr.state.ne us
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